
 
             

 

 
Friday, March 29, 2024 

 
  
Dear Parker Family Members and Friends, 
  

As Spring, 2024, approaches, we want to remind everyone to remain diligent, with our 
focus to infection-control practices. In addition to enhanced sanitizing efforts, our staff is 
continuously educated on protocols for infection control. Every effort is made in caring for 
our residents, to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and other respiratory viruses. 
 
Vaccination remains one of the most effective, safest ways to build immunity and prevent 
serious illness. Please continue to follow the recommended guidelines to protect yourself 
and your loved ones, against Influenza, Respiratory Syncytial Virus (RSV), and other 
illnesses, including COVID-19.  
  
Please be sure to follow these rules, when visiting and we ask that you refrain 
from visiting, if you feel ill: 

  
• Wash or sanitize your hands, when you enter the building, often throughout 

your visit and again prior to leaving. 
• Please refrain from visiting, if you are not feeling well. 
• Visitors will be offered a surgical mask, upon entry to the facility. We strongly 

encourage you to wear the surgical mask, during your visit.  
• Visitors are encouraged to stay up to date with COVID-19 vaccinations.  
• Visitors are encouraged to defer visitation for COVID-19 positive residents, for 

at least 10-days, if possible.   
 
Please contact the Family Call Center at 718-289-2888, if you have any questions. Thank 
you in advance for your understanding and support. 
  
We wish you and your loved ones a safe and healthy Easter Holiday weekend. 
 

Happy Easter! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
  
  
The Parker Team  

 
 

 


